The Antrim Planning Board met on Wednesday, July 13, 1966 at 7:30 P. M., in the Selectmen's Office.

Present were Byron Butterfield, Chairman, Howard Humphry, Sr., and Mildred Dudley.

It was voted to accept the appointment of the following:

Harold Grant	for	the	term	of	5 years
Robert Flanders					5 years
Eleanor Lane					4 years
Howard Humphry,	Sr.				3 years
Mildred Dudley					2 years
Byron Butterfield					l year

A tentative night for our regular meeting was set for the fourth Thursday in the month.

It was agreed to meet again on Thursday, July 28, and the Chairman to notify all the new members of this date.

The Selectmen have arranged for the Planning Board to have the use of a drawer in one of the cabinets for all of our materials.

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 P. M.

Medred Eusley Secretary